
Oh it has been a long and cold winter here in Minnesota. I am hopeful that Spring is right around the 
corner. 

The winter show was held in Charles City Iowa on March 22 - 24. There was an excellent turn out spite 
the 14 inches of freshly fallen snow. The farm tours were amazing to see. Thank you to all the volunteers 
willing to display tractors and memorabilia. I know that there is a lot of time put into preparing for the 
tours. Thank you to each of you willing to display your personal pride. A big highlight that took place at 
the Floyd County museum Friday afternoon was the presentation from the 5 men who had worked for 
Minneapolis Moline and White Companies. Each one of these men are full of knowledge and we are 
honored to be able to hear their history. If you were not able to make it to the presentation it has been 
recorded. There is a link on the minneapolismolinecollectors.org site that will link you to the YouTube 
video. Take a moment to check it out! 

The autobiographies for the candidates who are running for the open positions on the board are located 
in this issue of the Corresponder magazine. Be sure to take a minute and read them. The ballots will 
arrive in May.  

Make sure to mark your calendars for the summer show it is much earlier this year.  It will take place in 
Lathrop Missouri June 14-17. If you are interested in attending the banquet be sure to purchase your 
tickets ahead of time.  

Hope everyone has a safe Spring and see you at the Summer show. 

President  

Jay Groskreutz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


